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Student Government Association News 

President Hadrien Padilla  said,  
 
“I'm Hadrien, a second-year engineering student. In my free 
time, I love to play soccer and guitar. I'm super excited to 
serve as president this year and I look forward to hearing 
from students at our town halls!  

Vice President Austin Warrington-Stiffler said,  
 
“Austin is a non-degree seeking student in her fourth year 
at PVCC. She studies math, English, and computer science 
and in her free time she likes to garden and listen to 
music.”  

Secretary Johnson Li said,  
 
“I’m Johnson, a second-year General Studies student. I am 
currently serving in the military and working as a substitute 
teacher. My goal in life is to become a Chinese teacher and 
professor in the United States. I am proud to be serving as 
secretary for SGA to improve PVCC campus activities and 
support student quality of life here!” 

Treasurer Malcolm James said,  
 
“Becoming a Student Government Association Treasurer 
empowered me to form new connections with others and 
find ways to improve the campus fiscally to benefit all of 
the diverse students that attend Piedmont Community 
College.” 

 
Public Affairs Director Maia Smith said,  

“My name is Maia and I am extremely passionate about art! 
I'm currently in the Graphic and Media Arts Certificate 
Program and I'm also working towards my General Studies 
Degree. Once I graduate from PVCC, I plan to pursue my 
Bachelors Degree from Liberty University majoring in 
Graphic Design. Wherever life takes me, I know I'll be a 
creator. 


